

Community Behavioral Health: Provider Notification CRC Interim Plan August 24, 2017

Dear Providers,

On August 9, 2017, a Provider Notice was posted that indicated after September 4, 2017; Einstein Crisis Response Center (CRC) will no longer be designated as the children and adolescent CRC in Philadelphia.

The full range of supportive crisis intervention services was provided in that Notice without the specific details. Therefore, attached is a two page flyer that details the interim plan, which includes information about options for where children and adolescents can receive emergency behavioral health evaluations. This includes the provider's name, address, phone number, and hours of operation. This flyer also contains other helpful contact information, such as the Philadelphia Crisis Response Line (formerly known as Acute Services).

We want to reiterate that this plan is a temporary solution until the permanent CRC with Belmont Behavioral Hospital/Children's Hospital of Philadelphia (CHOP) is fully operational in the late fall of 2017.

Please share this flyer with all of your staff and remind them that these changes are effective as of **September 5, 2017.**

If you have any questions regarding this interim plan, **please contact your Provider Relations**Representative.

Thank you for your ongoing support.